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London - Tier 2 Restrictions 
From Saturday 17th October, London has been placed under Tier 2 restrictions (High). This now means: 

 

 
 

 

You must not socialise with 
people you do not live with in 

private homes. 

You must not socialise in a group 
of more than 6 people outside. This 
includes in a park, at the beach or 
in a garden. This includes children. 

Wherever possible, stay 2 metres 
apart from people you do not live 

with, unless they are in your 
support or childcare bubble. 

 
 

 

 
Work from home where 

possible. 
You must not socialise with people 
you do not live with inside public 
places such as restaurants, pubs 

and cafes. 

Try not to share a car with people 
you do not live with. 

Reduce the number of journeys 
you take where possible. 

 
 

 

Help to Keep Brindishe Green Safe and Our Children at School 
We ask that all families support us in keeping children, staff and community safe: 

 Socially distance outside school when you are waiting to collect your child. Please keep clear of the yellow box by the 
gate. 

 Please wear a face covering/mask when on school premises, if possible. 

 Follow the one-way system during drop off and collection.  

 Children should only bring in a reusable water bottle and a book bag. Home learning, or learning that is completed 
when self-isolating or during a lockdown, is to be posted on Itslearning. 

 Remind your child of the importance of washing their hands. 

 Please read our texts, emails and letters to keep up to date with new information. 
 

 

Half Term - Currently there is a lot of 
speculation in the press that half term will be 
extended to 2 weeks. However, at present this is 
not the case. Half term is during the week 
Monday 26th – Friday 30th October. If anything 
changes, we will let you know as soon as possible 
via text and email.  

Contact Details – If we are told that a child or 
member of staff has had a positive Covid test, we will 
immediately contact Lewisham Public Health who will 
tell us if we have to close a bubble. We will then 
communicate this information with you via text or 
email. Please check with the office that we have 
your correct phone number and email address.  

Covid Symptoms – If you, your child or a member of your house hold develops Covid symptoms (a high 
temperature, a persistent cough or the loss of smell or taste), you should contact 119 and get a Covid test. Your 
whole household must self-isolate for 14 days or until the result comes back negative. Please let the school 
know straight away of your child’s test results.  


